
 

 

REPUBLICAN PARTY OF MINNESOTA  

 Election Judge Recruitment 

2022 is a very important election year. To conduct FAIR and BALANCED elections, as many as 30,000 
election judges may be needed all across Minnesota! 

WE NEED YOU TO BE AN ELECTION JUDGE! 

First, remember you are applying for a "job." and you will get paid for your time. 

You should apply with your election officials either at your city or county.   

Second, It is very important that you also sign up with MNGOP.com. 

 MNGOP must provide the Secretary of State a list of election judges by May 1 and cities and counties 
must exhaust the list before they hire any other election judges.  

The city or county that you sign up in, will be in touch to determine your availability.  You can work a full day 
(6 am to 9 pm) or a half day (morning or afternoon). You are required to take 2 hours of online training but 
you are paid for all training. 

Employers are required to give you time off to serve as an election judge.  Simply notify your employer 20 
days in advance.  

To find out the many other ways to help ensure Election Protection in 2022, visit the MNGOP.com website, 
under the Election Protection tab. 


